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SUMMARY REPORT

The Dounreay Stakeholder Group represents over 20 community organisations that oversee and
scrutinise the work of the NDA, Cavendish Dounreay Partnership and Dounreay Site Restoration Ltd.
Since the last Scottish Government meeting the DSG has:

- Held two public meetings (June and September)

- Held four sub group meetings (May and October)
Attended a number of ad hoc meetings with various people (NDA, Dounreay, external
visitors)

During this period DSG has:
Said goodbye to Phil Craig and welcomed new Dounreay Managing Director, Martin Moore.

Congratulated the site on its achievement of one year of no lost time accidents.

Continued to ask for further details on:
- New site decommissioning plan
People resource plan

Look forward to the Ministry of Defence outlining their plans and options for the future of the
Vulcan site — due to be delivered to DSG members in January 2019.

Within the socio economic activities:

- Welcomed the announcement of the potential spaceport in Sutherland

- Continued to have insight into the wider CNSRP priority programme which shows nuclear
partners are aligned to this.

- Welcomed the news from Cavendish Dounreay Partnership referring to future employment
of DSRL workforce after Dounreay is decommissioned.

Been involved in a number of stakeholder events, including a number of visits to Dounreay from
Japanese delegations.

- DSG focus with visitors is the community engagement and socio economic activities.

- DSG member was invited to Japan to share DSG’s experiences.

Looking ahead:
DSG intends to consider a more focussed approach to different issues during 2019. This is
currently in draft form, to be agreed by DSG members and a final version will be made available
at the next Scottish Government Scottish Sites meeting.
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